March 11, 2025

Dear New Buffalo Board of Education and Tom Whitsel,

Please accept this letter as a formal notice of my resignation
from my position as a van driver. My last day of work will be
March 31, 2025. | want to take this opportunity to thank the
school system for the valuable eperience and support provided
during my time at New Buffalo Area Schools.

Sincerely,

Dennis Zavesky



